MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Foy and Council
W ED
FROM: Pam Hemminger, Chair

Parks and Recreation Commission
SUBJECT: Appointment to Commission

DATE: September 22, 2003

At its September 17 meeting, the Parks and Recreation Commission voted unanimously
(9-0) to recommend that the Council appoint Faith Nager to fill the vacancy created when
Paul P. Caldwell resigned. The Commission is particularly pleased to recommend Ms.
Nager as we understand she has personal experience with programming for individuals
with disabilities.

We appreciate your consideration of our recommendation.

The Parks and Recreation Commission voted to make this recommendation with voting
as follows:

For Opposed

Pam Hemminger, Chair none

Terri Tyson, Vice Chair

Bob Broad

Cory Brooks

Paul A. Caldwell

Jerry Neville

Andrea Rohrbacher

Pete Schwartz .
Diane VandenBroek



